
 

 

ABSTRACT 

 

The italian PNRR plans to approve the CAMs for cultural events by December 2022 (on pages 110 

and 174, 181). The working group that will have to develop the CAMs started its activities on 25 

October 2021. The first draft of CAM took the Green FEST and Green Film projects as a reference. 

Seven representatives (Egidio Longoni, Davide Lopresti, Ivan Antognozzi, Claudio Bocci, Luca 

Introini, Silvano Falocco, Maria De Gregorio) of the Green Fest project attended the meeting of the 

Working Group.  

The environmental criteria identified by the Green Fest project are very similar to those identified by 

MITE in the draft CAM. 

 






